
 

Wealden Business Group say "Come and join us"  
for charity dinner and a great night out 
 
 
 
 
Wealden Business Group are issuing a ‘Come and join us’ invitation, as they put the 
finishing touches to plans for the networking organisation’s annual charity dinner on 
Saturday, 2nd February. 

 
More than 90 tickets have already been sold for the dinner at The Little Silver 
Country Hotel, Tenterden, which is in aid of The Pilgrim’s Hospice, but Wealden 
Business Group are aiming to achieve a maximum attendance of 120. 

 
Tickets cost just £35 each, and include a champagne and canapés reception, super 
three-course dinner, great entertainment, a fun casino, auction and raffle. 

 
The Pilgrim’s Hospice was chosen as the Group’s charity of the year in memory of 
late member Andy Wilson. Last year, the Group raised £5,000 for The Caldecott 
Foundation with collections at their weekly breakfast meetings and a number of 
social events, including the charity dinner. 

 
To reserve tickets, please email Wealden Business Group treasurer  
Richard Byrt at Richard@byrtandco.co.uk


